UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

i April 14, 1980 '

Professor Albert E. Utton

Editor

Natural Resources Journal

The University of New Mexico
School of Law

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131

Dear Professor Utton:

It was good of you to write concerning the new book, "National
Energy Issues -- How Do We Decide: Plutonium As A Test Case."
I would be pleased to review the book and should be able to
complete the review before the first of July. Needless to say,

I would appreciate receiving a copy of the book at the earliest
possible date. 2
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I Took forward to seeing you in my all too brief visit to

Albuquerque and hope that we might have an opportunity for 5
a brief chat.

Sincerely,
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